MC/12/82
Actions undertaken by the Council under the delegated authority of the Conference

The Conference delegated to the Methodist Council the making of any outstanding appointments and the completing of any outstanding business required to be made or done by the Conference of 2012, and directs that any such actions be reported to the Conference of 2013. [2012 Daily Record 8/42] 
World Mission Fund
An incorrect figure of planned expenditure from the World Mission Fund (WMF) was entered in the Agenda (Vol 1, p100, table 3) and Minutes of the Conference (Table 3, p159) 2012.  The figure of WMF expenditure stated in the Conference Agenda and Minutes is £5.6m whereas the correct figure is £8.8m.  It is important that this figure is corrected, because it is not historical, but is used as a forward projection to determine the budget for new commitments from the WMF in 2012-13. 
As part of the Council’s commitment towards a three-year budgeting cycle, WMF rolling grants will be awarded from 2012-13 for the first time on a three-year commitment basis. Previous practice has been to consider each one on the basis of a single year only. This figure of £8.8m has been calculated to allow for the resultant one-off increase in grant commitments, so will be significantly lower in future years. All grant applications will be considered via the appropriate processes and procedures of the Connexional Grants Committee (CGC). There will not be any change to the actual cash-flow in or out of the fund as a result of this change, but it is important to amend the figure so that the Church can continue to make the grants in support of its partners overseas that are planned.
The Council is therefore asked to agree that the CGC can award grants based on a budget for 2012-13 of £8.8m, rather than the £5.6m adopted by the Conference.
***RESOLUTION
82/1.
The Council amends the figure quoted in the Conference Agenda and Minutes of the Conference in relation to the planned expenditure from the World Mission Fund, from £5.6m to £8.8m.
Appointment of Oversight Tutors

***RESOLUTIONS
82/2.
The Methodist Council appoints the Revd John P Henry as Oversight Tutor at the South-
West Ministry Training Course (SWMTC).
82/3.
The Methodist Council appoints Deacon Eunice Attwood as an Oversight Tutor at The 
Queen’s Foundation, Birmingham.
82/4.
The Methodist Council appoints The Revd Dr Hillary Nyika as Oversight Tutor for the Eastern Region Ministry Course (in place of Ms Cathy Michell).
Reasoned Statements

Deacon Eunice Attwood

Past Vice-President of the Conference, experience of working with the Wesley Study Centre, Durham and supervising placements. She has also served on local and connexional oversight committees.

The Revd John Henry

experience of circuit ministry and  a passion for academic learning. He is currently working on a doctoral study on narrative in Paul's letters.  
The Revd Dr Hillary Nyika

Hillary lectures in Biblical Studies and has oversight of Methodist students on ERMC and SEITE. Based at the Guy Chester Centre, he has been involved in working with individuals discerning and exploring their vocation.
Membership of the Strategy and Resources Committee

The name of Alison Jackson was omitted in error from the list of those appointed by the Conference to the Strategy and Resources Committee for the year 2012/13.
***RESOLUTION

82/5.
The Methodist Council appoints Mrs Alison Jackson as a member of the Strategy and Resources Committee for the year 2012/2013.
